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12th August 2015 
 
Email:  
 
 
Dear  
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
reference FOI/15/07/18. 
 
You requested the following information:  
 
1. Do you have a dedicated service for the cleaning of your ambulances and cars?   
 
Yes. 
 
2. What is the frequency that they are deep cleaned? 
 
Every 6 weeks, or sooner if required depending on need. 
 
3. Do you have a procedure for this service? 
 
Yes 
 
4. Is the service provided in house or contracted out? 
 
Contracted out 
 
5. What is the % rate you have set to meet the frequency target? 
 
We sought clarification from you on this question but have not as yet received a response. 
 
I hope you find this information helpful. 
 

If, for whatever reason you are unhappy with our response, you are entitled to pursue any 
dissatisfaction through South East Coast Ambulance NHS Foundation Trust’s (SECAmb) Internal 
Review Procedure at: 
 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
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Should you remain unhappy with the outcome of any such internal review , you may request a 
decision from the Information Commissioner at: 
  
The Information Commissioner’s Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
  
If I can be of further assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact me, quoting the above 
reference number. 
  
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


